
United Way of Cumberland County 
 Request for Funding Proposal Workshop 

For Organizations Seeking 
UWCC Program Funding 

United Way of Cumberland County will host a REQUEST FOR FUNDING 
PROPOSAL WORKSHOP for organizations interested in applying for program 
funding during the 2021/2022 UWCC Funding Cycle.  The workshop will be held on 
Thursday, January 28, 2021 from 11:00 am to 12:30 pm via ZOOM. Organizations 
must RSVP to receive the ZOOM login information. To RSVP and for more 
information on eligibility requirements and program funding criteria please contact 
Crystal Moore Williams, Community Impact Director, United Way of Cumberland 
County, at 910-483-1179 or email:  crystalmmcnair@unitedway-cc.org no later than 
Tuesday, January 26, 2021.
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